
 

  
   

 

 
 

  
  

  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Rio Grande Avenue Pedestrian Safety Study 

Virtual Community Meeting
Orange County conducted a Pedestrian Safety Study on Rio Grande Avenue from 
Holden Avenue to Jones High School, approximately 2.7 miles. The study was 
conducted to develop alternatives and strategies to address the mobility needs of the 
surrounding community and provide safer integration of pedestrians and bicyclists with other 
modes of transportation. 

A virtual community meeting is being held to present the study findings and recommendations 
for Rio Grande Avenue. During the virtual community meeting, the public will have 
the opportunity to ask questions and provide comments to Orange County and the project team. 

Virtual Public Meeting Scheduled 
In light of COVID-19, this meeting will be held virtually over the internet as a free, live
presentation on Monday, December 6, 2021. It will start at 6 p.m. with a welcome from
District 6 Commissioner, Victoria P. Siplin followed by a presentation regarding the study
findings and recommendations.

To register for the virtual community meeting, visit the project 
website  at www.ocfl.net/TrafficTransportation/TransportationProjects/RioGrandeStudy.aspx 
and click on the virtual community meeting registration  link provided.

Following the live virtual meeting, a recording of the meeting will be available for replay via the project 
website at www.ocfl.net/TrafficTransportation/TransportationProjects/RioGrandeStudy.aspx. All 
comments and questions should be sent to pedsafety@ocfl.net. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 
color, national origin, age, sex, religion, income, 
disability, or familial status. Persons who require 
language translation or interpretive services, which are 
provided at no cost, should contact Ricardo  Daye, 
Orange County Title VI/Nondiscrimination coordinator, 
at 407-836-5825 or ricardo.daye@ocfl.net at least 
seven (7) days prior to a public meeting. 
Persons requiring special accommodations under the 
American with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA) may 
request assistance from Nicola Norton, County ADA 
coordinator, at  407-836-6568 or  nicola.norton@ocfl.net 
at least seven (7) days prior to a public  meeting.  
If you are unable to attend the meeting virtually,
view the recorded  presentation on the project 
website, or if you have questions and 
comments about the project, please contact: 

Lauren Torres 
Project Manager 
Orange County Public Works 
Traffic Engineering Division 
Phone: 407-836-8682 
Email: lauren.torres@ocfl.net

Para informacíon en Español,  contacte a: 
Joshua Gonzalez 
Teléfono: 407-836-8025 
Correo Electrónico: joshua.gonzalez@ocfl.net

Pou enfòmasyon an kreyòl ayisyen:  
Celestin Pierre 
Telefòn: 407-836-7755 
Imèl: celestin.pierre@ocfl.net 
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